
                                                                                                                                                               

 

 

Reception Newsletter 
 

 

 

PE is on Wednesday for Ms Earnshaw’s class 

and Miss Quinn’s class. Please ensure your child 

brings a PE kit to school on those days.  Please 

label your child’s shorts, T shirt and pumps 

with their name and leave in a bag on their peg.  

Please ensure your child’s jumper or cardigan is 

also labelled with their name.  

As the weather gets warmer, please apply sun 

cream to your child before they come to school 

and ensure they have a sun hat/cap. 

  Summer Term 1 2019 

      Reminders 
 

 

Reading books are changed on a Monday. Please 

read with your child, write in their reading 

diary and then hand in book bags on a Monday 

morning so that your child can receive a new 

book. Please remember your comments enable 

your child to win prizes.  

This term we are looking at traditional tales – 

The Gingerbread Man, The 3 little pigs and 

Goldilocks and the 3 bears. If your child has 

any other favourite fairy tales, please feel free 

to let them bring the story book into school. 

Reading books 

 

 

We would be really grateful for donations of 

spare clothes as we have completely run out.  

We make home made play dough every week. 

We would still be extremely grateful for 

donations of ingredients such as flour, salt, 

cream of tartar and food colouring. Thank you. 

         

Donations 
 

 

We have booked a trip to go to Cannon Hall 

Farm in June after the half term holiday. 

A letter will be sent out shortly detailing the 

cost and permission slip.  

Children need to arrive at school at the normal 

time and need to wear school uniform. We will 

return before the end of the school day.  

The kitchen staff will provide everyone with a 

packed lunch.  

 

 

 

Trip to the farm 

 

 

Summer  1: 

School finishes for half term on Friday 24th 

May 2019. School re opens on Monday 3rd June 

2019. 

Reminder – School starts at 8.50am and 

finishes at 3.15pm. It is important that 

children attend school every day to ensure 

there are no gaps in their learning. If your 

child is late they miss valuable lesson time.  

 

Term dates 


